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Welcome back to school!

by Your Name on September 04

Welcome back to school! We are so excited to welcome everyone back to Holy Cross
School for the new school year. For those of you new joining us, welcome we are glad you
are here. Each week we will be putting out our school newsletter through email and we will
post it to our website. This is the best place to find what is new and exciting at Holy Cross.

Under our general message each week you will see this week’s top news. This is where you
will find any important upcoming information. We will try to post to the website and dojo
as well. Thank you for choosing Holy Cross School we look forward to another great year!


http://www.hcskcmo.org/

oooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooooo

THIS WEEK'S
TOP NEWS

e No School or Upper Room Friday 9 /1 for Faculty Retreat

e No School or Upper Room Monday 9/4 Labor Day
e 7th Grade Prayer and Mass Week

e Save the Date: Parent Information Night: Tuesday, Sept. 12 5:30

Parent Information Night

Please join us to learn more about our PTO and to learn about using our new
Student Information System, Sycamore, to view your student’s grades and more.
We will also have information on Class Dojo. We encourage all parents who can
come to please come. Babysitting will be provided.

For the latest information please
check our website
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